

Date: 20th March 2019

Ref: FOI12404

Information and Records
Management
Law and Governance Directorate
London Borough of Camden
Town Hall
Judd Street
London.
WC1H 9JE
e-mail: foi@camden.gov.uk

Dear Requester

Thank you for your request for information dated the 12th February 2019 about children with a Statement of Special Educational Needs. We have dealt with this under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

Response

The council holds the information requested and the answers to your questions are as follows:

As per 1 May 2018, how many children in your local authority had a Statement of Special Educational Needs? 0

How many children with special educational needs in your local authority area required an Education Health Care Plan or statement of SEN for transitioning from primary to secondary school in September 2018? Information not held.

How many of these children received their final transition Education Health Care Plan or statement by the 15 February 2018 deadline? Information not held.

As per 15th February 2019, how many children in your local authority had a Statement of Special Educational Needs? 0

How many children with special educational needs in your local authority area required an Education Health Care Plan or statement of SEN for transitioning from primary to secondary school in September 2019? 116

How many of these children received their final transition Education Health Care Plan or statement by the 15 February 2019 deadline? 113 (97.4%)

Further Information:

Why not check our Portal Open Data Camden before making a new request as your question may already be answered by a previous FOI response or in one of our many useful and interesting datasets.

Your Rights

If you are not happy with how your response was handled you can request an Internal Review within 2 months of this letter by email to foireviews@camden.gov.uk or post: Information and Records Management Team, London Borough of Camden, Town Hall, Judd Street, London WC1H 9JE. Please quote your case reference number. If you are not satisfied with the Internal Review outcome you can complain to the Information Commissioner's Office at casework@ico.org.uk telephone 0303 123 1113, or post to Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. The ICO website www.ico.org.uk may be useful.

Yours sincerely

Tanya Bryant Information & Records Management Officer E-mail: foi@camden.gov.uk Phone: 020 7974 2850